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Size: 1 folder

Scope & Content
John McCue’s letter to his wife describes the activities of the legislative bodies in Richmond. The
letter contains his thoughts and reactions to a current bill as well as how it is perceived by others
in the House and Senate. He also discusses the sale of cattle by Col. Robertson and James Bell.

Historical/Biographical Note
Edward M. Keane obtained letter in a small bookstore in Oil City, Venago County, PA. He
donated the letter to the Saluda County Historical Society with the stipulation that it be donated to
the Augusta County Historical Society.

Organization/Arrangement
1 page letter (original and copy)
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